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Free Trade Area of the Americas

Joint Government-Private Sector Committee of Experts

On Electronic Commerce

Fourth Meeting

Senator Dale D. Marshall

Chair

May 5, 1999

To all Heads of Delegations Members of the Committee:

Please find attached the list of Indicators relevant to the determination of Internet readiness in FTAA countries, and the Questionnaire regarding the relevant areas to be covered by a compendium on "Legal and Regulatory Framework Relevant to the Operation of Electronic Commerce in Countries of the Western Hemisphere."  The two documents have been revised by the Tripartite Committee in light of the comments and suggestions made by delegations during the third meeting (5-7 April, 1999) of the FTAA Committee of Experts on Electronic Commerce.

In order to facilitate the compilation of the responses to the Questionnaire and the data requested in the list of Indicators, please forward all the responses directly to the Tripartite Committee to the following address, in the format most convenient to you (the electronic format is preferred):


(i) by e-mail:  
to Dr. Sherry Stephenson:   sstephenson@oas.org

or  Daniela Ivascanu:   divascanu@oas.org 


(ii) by fax:  
to (202) 458-3561




Organization of American States 

Trade Unit




Attention:  Dr. Sherry Stephenson or Daniela Ivascanu


(iii) by mail:
Organization of American States




Attention: Dr. Sherry Stephenson or Daniela Ivascanu




Trade Unit




1889 F Street NW




Washington, DC




20006  USA

I encourage delegations to submit the information at the earliest date possible, and no later than May 31.  
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If you consider that additional information need be included in either of the two studies that is not currently specifically requested in the Questionnaire or the list of indicators, you will have the opportunity to present your suggestion at the fourth meeting of the Committee (14-16 June, 1999) in Miami.

I appreciate your cooperation as always and send my best regards to all delegates.

Sincerely,

Senator Dale D. Marshall

Chair

FTAA Joint Government-Private Sector Committee of Experts on Electronic Commerce

Tel:  011-246-426-0417

Fax: 011-246-427-5667

e-mail:  ddm@gwpco.com.bb
page 2/2

